
 
 
11 November 2023 

Stage 2 Paremata wastewater upgrades - Investigations  
Paremata, Porirua   

Tēnā koe, 

 

Wellington Water in conjunction with Pro-Drill is about to get underway with investigations for a project to upgrade 

a 4km section of wastewater main in your area. 

This will increase the capacity and resilience of the local network to cater for residential growth as part of wider 

works to improve the city’s wastewater network, protect public and environmental health. 

The investigations commence on 27 November 2023 and will take around two months to complete. The work will 

consist of a series of ground investigations involving drilling bores and test pits along Papakowhai Road, Paremata 

Crescent and the centre median of SH59 to locate existing services. 

These will not be overly disruptive. However, there will be traffic management in place around the worksites to 

ensure the safety of our crews, pedestrians and road users. This will result in some temporary loss of parking.  

We have also planned hours of work to ensure minimal disruption to the local community, businesses and road 

users. In particular, where the work site is near Paremata School, we will be working outside of school drop-off/pick-

up hours to ensure the safety of children, families and staff as follows: 

• 9.30am to 2.30pm for work near Paremata School  

• 9am to 4pm for investigations along Papakowhai Road and Paremata Crescent 

• 7am to 6pm for SH59 centre median investigations 

If you have any questions about this project or for regular updates on the works, please visit  
www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/projects/paremata-wastewater-upgrades/ or please contact: 

Pico Leung, Project Manager, Beca 027 742 7643 

Kane Wright, Pro-Drill Southern operation manager, 027 697 6209  

 

After hours, please call the Porirua City Council Call Centre at 04 237 5089. 

 
If you have a complaint, please call 04 912 4470 or email customer@wellingtonwater.co.nz to access our free 

complaints process. If we cannot resolve your complaint, you can contact Utilities Disputes on 0800 22 33 40 or go to 

www.utilitiesdisputes.co.nz. Utilities Disputes is a free and independent service for resolving complaints about 

utilities providers.  Thank you for your patience as we work to improve the city’s infrastructure. 

 

Ngā mihi, 
 

Pico Leung, Beca  

On behalf of Capital Projects Delivery 

Wellington Water 
 

View our job status map by visiting our website: 
www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/resources/maps/job-

status-map 

http://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/projects/paremata-wastewater-upgrades/

